
The City of Visalia has dedicated a location for a future south side Community Center.  Join 

us as we work with consultants to create a conceptual design for the future facility.  The fu-

ture facility will be at the corner of Visalia Parkway and County Center, next to the Police 

Substation. 

 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

6 p.m. 

Cottonwood Creek Elementary School 

4222 S. Dans St. 

The public is invited to attend and share 
their ideas related to programs & services 
they would like to see offered at the facility 
and overall facility design. 

We’d like to hear from all ages and interests, 
we hope you can attend! 

For more information call the Visalia Parks and 
Recreation Department at (559) 713-4365. 


